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July meeting:    
 

Our July meeting is cancelled due to schedule conflicts.   

 

Join us at our August meeting.  It will be held on Thursday, August 28, 2008, 7 p.m., at the Clinton Public Library, 118 

S. Hicks St., Clinton, TN.  Our speaker will be announced in the August newsletter. 

 

Queries 

 

1920 Clinton Fire Truck.  Looking for information on a 1920 Clinton Fire Truck that was in the 1947 Oak Ridge Fire 

Prevention Parade.  Contact Tom Scott firetruck@utk.edu. 

 

Events 

 

2008 Homecoming – Museum of Appalachia.  We need volunteers to man the booth at the 2008 Tennessee Fall 

Homecoming which will be held October 9 through 12.  Contact Robert Marlowe if you can help  

marlower08@comcast.net. 

 

The Pellissippian. 
 

Issue #2 of the 2008 Pellissippian has been mailed.  If you haven’t received your copy, please contact Charlie at: 

abnerc799@aol.com     

 

Our Journal prints family histories and photos, Bible records, childhood memories, family reunion notices, and research 

queries.  E-mail to Charlie Abner: abnerc799@aol.com    Material may be mailed in clean, scannable copy to: PGHS, 

Attn: Journal Editor, 118 South Hicks St., Clinton, TN 37716-2826.     Sharing your e-mail address with PGHS 

members makes it easy for others who are researching the same surnames to correspond with you. Please send to Charlie 

Abner at: abnerc799@aol.com  Remember to update if you change your address.  We are happy to print your queries in 

the Journal and on the society’s web site: http://pghs.home.att.net/      To maintain the society’s bulk mail status, the US 

Postal Service requires us to verify recipients’ zip codes once a year.  If your postal address has changed in any way, 

please let us know.  An incorrect address means that you’ll miss receiving your Journal. 

 

USPS requires an annual update of their zip code.  USPS is real picky...if the address isn't absolutely correct, we may 

get their journals back as "Undeliverable as addressed...Return to Sender...Postage Due $1.65."  Then we get to send it 

out again, not at bulk rate, but as first class mail...$1.82.  If the recipient moves to another apartment in the same 

building, the journal is returned to us, because the address is incorrect.      Thanks Charlie Abner 
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